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Christmas Party Day 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Christmas Parties for the whole school will be held Friday 20th 

December. The children can come to school dressed either in their party clothes or their favourite 

Christmas jumper.  

To ensure that we have a range of food/drinks available to each class, we have highlighted the 

item below we would like you to donate.  

We ask if any food donation could be brought into school on either the 19th or 20th December and 

handed to the class teacher. 

................................................................................................................................................. 

Christmas Party Day 

I am willing to donate the highlighted item of food below: 

 

Biscuits Buns   Crisps    Samosas     Pakoras     Fruit   

 

Orange juice             Blackcurrant juice     

 

Please remember when buying food, we are a NUT FREE school 
 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 

                                   

  
Miss Clapham 
Head of School 

 


